Benton County Genealogical Society
General Meeting Minutes - 10:30 - 11am, March 11, 2023

www.bcgs-oregon.org
President: George Davidson.
1. George called the meeting to order and welcomed guests and new member.
2. The General Meeting minutes from last month were approved and posted to the
BCGS website.
3. Next Board meeting will be Friday March 31, 2023, 1:00pm in the Annex.
4. Next General meeting will be Saturday April 8, 2023, 10:30-11:00am.
5. Let George know if you have not received your monthly newsletter. They are
always posted to our BCGS website. George talked about the wonderful and very
informative March Newsletter Sue put together about the King Family.
6. Genealogy books will be for sale for a nominal price, refreshments and a prize
drawing at the Annex next door following the program.

Vice President: Kathryn/George announced, today’s speaker, Jessica Hougen,
Director of the Philomath and the Corvallis Benton County Museums.

Membership: Connie reported that we now have 50 paid members!

Treasurer/Finance: Lois reported we are still in good shape with our expenses
equaling our income and we still have $4,800 in savings.

Webmaster: George posts all of our minutes and Newsletter to our BCGS website
as well as announcing our programs on social media.

Library: Liza updated us on Danell Aukerman’s book donation project. She told
about sorting the many books and finding numerous duplicate books which are
then offered to our membership at a nominal price. Most of these books are brand
new or like new and some are still in shrink wrap.

Come and help sort books on Wednesdays from 1pm to 3pm in the Annex. More
helping hands would be appreciated.

Snack Table Compliments of Pegge Gee

Meeting adjourned 10:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Olsen, Secretary

Goodies from
Pegge and the
Volunteers
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